
February 2024 
Dear Pastor, 


In the late 80s, we were in Grenada, West Indies, laboring along with Bill and Tessie 
Medlin. Recently, Bill fell and broke his hip, which required a hip replacement. In the 
process, the doctors discovered that he needed bypass surgery. So, a few days after 
hip surgery, he had heart surgery. All went well until he fell again and dislocated his 
new hip. While he was in the hospital this time, Tessie was also admitted with heart 
issues and went home to be with the Lord. Bill is still recovering. Please pray for him 
and his daughters. 


We are busy with missions conferences, and the Lord is blessing us. We do have a full 
year ahead of us. Please pray that the Lord will save souls, call full-time servants for 
His work, and give us good health with traveling mercies. We are confident that your 
prayers have been answered many times in our lives. Thank you so much. 


The Lord has blessed World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions with one hundred 
faithful missionary families to serve. We would love to see many more surrender to 
missions and choose WWNTBM to assist them. Would you pray to that end with us? 
We are very proud of our mission President, General Director, and office staff. They are 
dedicated to serving all of us who are serving through our agency. 


Darleen and I are certainly grateful for your continued faithfulness to us in praying and 
giving to make our ministry possible. 


In His Service,

Danny and Darleen Whetstone
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